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30 January 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

RE: Year 5 & 6 Boys and Girls football club, Starting Friday 10th  February, Fridays 3.45 – 4.45pm 

 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to join our school football club. It is a ‘free to join’ club offering the opportunity for 
the children to train and play competitively for their school. However, attending training does not necessarily guarantee a 
place in the school team.  
 

If you would like your child to join the Boys and Girls football club, please follow the link below which is now open until the 

end of spring 2       https://whcs.schoolcloud.co.uk/   

 
Children will need to bring their football kit and change in the changing rooms at the end of the day. They will not need to 
change back into their uniform after practice. In accordance with our policy, we would ask that you give prior notice (written 
or by phone) if your child is NOT attending the club for any reason. This will help us to keep your child safe. The football club 
will run every week during term time up to, and including, 31st of March 2023. As this club has started part way through this 
half term, you will not need to sign up for football again for spring 2. However, if we decide to continue to run football in the 
summer term, you would need to sign up again at that point. 
 
Children will be dismissed from the pedestrian gate at the end of the club. 
 
Prior notice will be given if, for unforeseen circumstances, football club is cancelled. Please note that if the weather is 
particularly bad, practice may need to be cancelled and you will need to make alternative arrangements. If you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me on the number above. 
 
For both practice and matches children must have football boots and shin pads, children who do not have these may risk the 
opportunity to take part.  
 
Mr Rayner 
Sports coach  
William Harding School 
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